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June 18, 2019

Brad Wilkie

Utility Director

100 Civic Center Plaza
Lompoc Ca. 93436

Regarding: Subway located at 1206 W Ocean

On May 23 representatives of the City of Lompoc Wastewater Division visited our
location at 1206 W. Ocean Avenue in Lompoc

On June 4 a Notice of Violation was sent to our location stating we are required to install
a grease trap/interceptor.

After reviewing the City of Lompoc Ordinance and the California Plumbing Code we are
certain that we do not meet either threshold for the need to install a grease
trap/separator. As a sandwich shop we produce tiny amounts of fats oils and grease
which enter our wastewater drains. The City has provided no evidence that we
introduce excessive amounts of fats oils or grease into the wastewater system other
than the fact that we have a three compartment sink.

We have no deep fat fryer or grill to generate fats oils and grease and we do not have
any dishes to wash on which food is served to our customers.

| also call your attention to the recent appeal that was upheld by the Lompoc City
Council for P. 1.s Deli. Our operation is very similar to their operation.

This is our appeal for reconsideration of the Notice of Violation from the City. We are
available at any time to answer questions regarding our food service operation.

Sincerely:

Claudia Becéra
Representative






